Reimbursement form to be submitted to Sarah Hacker (sjhacker@k-state.edu) prior to travel. Contact Bonnie by email or phone (785-532-6800) if you have questions. 
REMEMBER THAT THE BIOLOGY CREDIT CARD CAN BE USED FOR AIRFARE AND REGISTRATION FEES, AS WELL AS LODGING, WITH PRIOR APPROVAL OF LODGING ESTABLISHMENT AND BONNIE.  THE STATE OF KANSAS ENFORCES SOME LIMITS ON AMOUNTS SPENT FOR LODGING, SO PLEASE TALK TO BONNIE PRIOR TO BOOKING A ROOM ONLINE OR THROUGH THE VENUE. 

NAME OF TRAVELER_______________________________

NAME OF MEETING/REASON FOR TRAVEL_________________________________

DESTINATION_______________________________

DATES OF MEETING/WORK______________________

DATE LEAVING________________________

DATE RETURNING____________________
COST OF REGISTRATION FEE______________
INFORMATION (WHAT IS INCLUDED IN THE FEE MUST BE IN WRITING EITHER OFF THE WEB OR IN AN EMAIL FROM THE MEETING)__________________

MODE OF TRANSPORTATION: (PLANE,CAR, STATE VEHICLE)___________________

COST OF AIRFARE_________________________

FUNDING SOURCE_________________

SIGNATURES OF TRAVELER & SUPERVISOR 
(names, printed)

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PERTAINING TO THIS TRAVEL THAT SARAH SHOULD KNOW:




